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       DISCONTINUED TEST 
           NOTIFICATION DATE: 12/09/2022 

           EFFECTIVE DATE: 12/12/2022 

 

 

Parainfluenza (PARAINFLU) 

On the effective date, Northwell Health Laboratories will discontinue the Parainfluenza 

(PARAINFLU) test for serological determinaton of antibodies against Parainfluenza virus. This 

test will no longer be available to order. 

There is no alternative test available for the detection of Parainfluenza virus antibodies. If active 

viral infection with Parainfluenza must be confirmed, a nasopharyngeal specimen may be 

submitted for Respiratory Viral Panel PCR. 
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